Florida Institute

w of Technology




However, much positive information has been accumulated through
extensive discussions with a number of individuals at the Department of
Energy Y=12 Facility at Oak Ridge, Tennessee.

We have been informed that because our material is '"source" and not
irradiated scrap that the Y-12 Facility is perfectly willing to accept it at
their location as soon &s we are able to transport it to them with
appropriate approvals, etc,

Should you wish, this can be confirmed through Ms. Ann Lovell (615)
576=1619, Mr, John Miller (615) 576-9852, or Ms, Dixie Bopp (615) 576-2506
at Oak Ridge respectfully.

With regard to the transportation of the material in questions 1 have
been in contact with Mr, Matthew George of Transnuclear, Inc, and Mr, Normal
Ravenscroft of Edlow International.

Mr. Ravenscroft informs me that the proper packaging and safe
transportaticn of our material can be accouplished relatively soon and at a
cost of aprioximately $5,000 to $10,000 which is reasonable and the method
we'd prefer to follow in solving the current situation,

I am forwarding documentition to Mr. Ravenscroft as to the exact
dimensions of our source material and, as of last week, he has been
investigating the acquisition of appropriate containment vessels for
transport,

I hope this sufficiently informs you of ocur situation and conveys our
sincere wish to expedite the solution of this problem,

L, -

Robert §. Heidinger
Director
Admin. .trative Services
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